
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GYNETICS AT ESHRE 2014 
 
 
Dear Partners, 
 
The Gynétics team would like to thank you for visiting us at Eshre 2014. It has been our great pleasure to meet up  
with you.   
 
This year’s edition was hosted by the Bavarian city of Munich – Germany and counted nearly 9000 participants.  
 
Eshre has once again been an ideal opportunity to present and promote „Gynétics“ to the global IVF market and 
offered many new business opportunities. All information is currently being processed and followed up by our Sales 
team. 
 
Gynétics was proud to present some new exciting products at the booth, soon to be available such as the „Pump-ID“ 
and „Hold-ID“, two additional products that complement our popular denuding pipette range, the re-invented „Emtrac O“ 
embryo transfer catheter set with a truly one-of-a-kind soft bulb shaped tip, an improved echogenic tip marking for all 
Premium follicles aspiration sets plus additional models featuring a super penetrating back cut bevel tip. Detailed 
information about these products will follow soon. Have a look at the attached flyer for a sneak preview and find out 
more. 
 
The Gynétics partner presentation at our booth has been a grand success. We were pleased to welcome many among 
you and share our plans and vision about our newest products and upcoming Marketing activities and you were offered 
the opportunity to view the entire product range showcased at the booth. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We hope to welcome you next year in the beautiful city of Lisbon – Portugal for the next ESHRE 2015 edition  
and already warmly invite you to visit us there. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
The Gynétics team 
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